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NRC-82-105

WISCONSIN PUBLIC SERVICE CORPORATION 

P.O. Box 1200, Green Bay, Wisconsin 54305 

June 25, 1982 

Dr. Harold R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Dear Dr. Denton: 

Docket 50-305 
Operating License DPR-43 
Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant 
Inservice Inspection Program 

References: (1) Letter from S. A. Varga (NRC) to E. R. Mathews (WPS) 
dated March 30, 1982 

(2) Letter from E. R. Mathews (WPS) to S. A. Varga (NRC) 
dated May 7, 1982 

(3) Letter from E. R. Mathews (WPS) to A. Schwencer (NRC) 
dated May 1, 1981 

Enclosed please find forty copies of a revision to proposed Amendment 25C to 
the Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant Technical Specifications. These proposed 
revised pages supersede the affected pages previously submitted in proposed 
Amendment 25C on May 1, 1981.  

The revisions were necessitated by NRC questions (Reference 1) concerning the 
Inservice Inspection Program at the Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant. In Reference 2, 
WPS committed to clarifying several statements in the Technical Specifications.  
This submittal provides that clarification with the revisions ma.rked by change 
bars.  

As indicated in Reference 3, WPS has been following the Inservice Inspection 
Program presented in Proposed Amendment No. 25C since May 1, 1981. By this 
letter we are informing you that we intend to continue following this program 
including the revisions presented in this submittal effective June 25, 1982.  
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Dr. Harold R. Denton 
June 25, 1982 
Page 2 

The enclosed revision to Proposed Amendment No. 25C is of the same technical 
issue which has been submitted prior to the March 23, 1978 enactment of 10CFR170.22, 
"Schedule of Fees for Facility License Amendments." This revision to Amendment 
No. 25C is exempt from the fee associated with the processing of this Technical 
Specification change.  

Very truly yours, 

C. W. Giesler 
Vice President - Nuclear Power 

is 

Enc.  

cc - Mr. Robert Nelson, US NRC 

Subscribed and Sworn to 
Before Me This 25th Day 
Of June, 1982.: 

Notary Public,.State of Wisconsin 

My Commission Expires: 
*March 24; 1985


